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TESTIMONIAL 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN. 

 

 

 

This serves to confirm that The Architectural Workshop cc has appointed Mr. Gregory Fendt of 

Bennet Fendt on numerous projects over the last 15 years. 

 

Our association has always been cordial and his service both professional and reliable. 

 

Mr. Fendt has shown good judgement and at all times has acted with professional integrity and 

maturity in resolving / managing complex issues in a fair and practical way.  His unconvential way 

of thinking has assisted our practice and clients in resolving financial issues in the most efficient 

way. 

 

I would highly recommend Mr. Fendt as a model member of any professional team who sets high 

standards and delivers on expectation. 

 

I have no hesitation in recommending Mr. Gregory Fendt for his high work ethic and 

professionalism. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R.A. Watson  Pr. Arch. 

Architect. 


